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VBS a hit with post youth
By Thomas Zimmerman    13 August 2018

 

The week featured lessons, crafts, games and more.

The largest group of youths ever for the USAWC Memorial Chapels’
Vacation Bible School came together for games, fellowship and an
opportunity to learn new friends recently.

As one of the first activities for post youth before the Army War College
academic year begins, VBS usually draws a large crowd and this year there
were more than 120 kids registered and supported by more than 60 youth
and adult volunteers.The week long event featured games, meals and
lessons with a theme of "Babylon." 

The chapel hosts a variety of programs all year for both the Catholic and
Protestant congregations. They also offer connections and information
about other faith services by visiting their website at
https://carlislebarracks.carlisle.army.mil/chapel/ or calling (717) 245-3318. 

More than 60 youth and adult
volunteers helped with the event.

The event is just one of the dozens of
events the chapel hosts all year for
families.
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